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A message from the Principal…………….. 
TPS Bulletin 8 April 2022 

Week 10 Term 1 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This is our final newsletter for Term 1 and as we draw to the end of a very busy term, 

I’d like to reflect on many of the exciting events that have occurred throughout this 

term: 

 In term swimming 

 Faction Swimming Carnival 

 Crazy Hair Day 

 Harmony Week 

 Astro Tourism project 

 Netball skill training 

 ANZAC Assembly 

These do not account for all the in-class learning your children engage in every day. 

I’d like to thank my staff for their commitment in what has been a challenging but  

rewarding term. With the changed restriction coming into play next term, I am sure we 

will all benefit from the engagement again. I’d like to take this opportunity to wish  

students, staff and families a safe and happy holiday break. 

School commences for students and teachers on Tuesday 26 April. 
 

COVID-19 

A letter was sent home yesterday detailing the changes for Term 2. Masks and  

physical distancing will still be requirements, however I am very much looking forward 

to welcoming everyone back on school grounds.  
 

P&C  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the P&C for their efforts in fundraising this 

term. They have done 

 Catering for the Tammin Awards event 

 Sheep Poo bagging 

These two events alone have raised in the vicinity of $1700. 

This money goes to support each and every child at our school providing valuable  

resources that we would otherwise not be able to purchase. 

I would strongly encourage everyone to donate any time you have to support the P&C 

with their fundraising endeavours as everyone benefits. 
 

ANZAC Assembly 

Our students did a tremendous job on Wednesday at  

Tammin Memorial Oval and presented themselves  

courageously and with confidence at our ANZAC Assembly. 

I could not be prouder of their efforts. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend and a 

special thank you to our invited guests Mr David Rees 

and Mrs Joanne Soderlund.  
 

 

Yvonne Darcey 

Principal 
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 P & C Fundraising   

A huge thankyou to the P & C members and volunteers who 

came along and helped bagged some sheep poo for future  

fundraising for Tammin Primary School P & C. The funds raised 

goes back into resources for our students. 

 Community Events  

Bags available from Farmways Kellerberrin 

COST: $8.00 per bag 



 

I am delighted to share with you an invitation from AstroTourism WA to attend a 

fantastic Stargazing and story telling night. 

PLEASE NOTE: Parents are responsible for transport to and from the event and for 

the care of your child/ren during the event. 

I hope you will be able to join us.  

For catering purposes you can also call the school on 9623 4080 


